
      We are responsible, respectful, reflective, 
honest, thankful and we persevere.  
Newsletter 12th January 2018 

Dear Parents, 
A huge well done to all the children in Key Stage 2 and Miss Schneider who sang in the Young Voices choir 
at the Genting Arena this week and also a thank you all of you who came to support them. It was a 
wonderful night and a fantastic experience for the children. We hope to go again next year so look out for 
more information, which will be sent out later in the year.  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

29.1.18 7.30pm PTA AGM at school. 
 
30.1.18 – Year 6 to have a visit from the Young Shakespeare company. 
 
6.2.18 – 3.30-4.00pm Year 6 SATs parents meeting 
 
7.2.18 – Magic Maths Assembly – children will be bringing home details of the new Magic Maths after school 
club. 
 
12.2.18 – 16.2.18 SCIENCE ENRICHMENT WEEK 
 
13.2.18 3.30 – 7.00 Parents Evening 
14.2.18 3.30 – 5.00 Parents Evening 
 
1.3.18 – World Book Day (Children can dress as a character from a book.) 
 
28.3.18 – School closes for the Easter holidays. 
 
29.3.18 – Teacher Training Day (School will be closed to the children.) 
 
16.4.18 – School reopens for the summer term. 

Class Information 
 

This week you should all have received Curriculum Maps and Class Newsletters from your child’s 
teacher. This should give you some information about what your child is doing this term in school. If 
you haven't seen these documents or have any questions about them, please speak to the class 
teacher. They will also be available on the website from early next week.  



 

VILLAGE NEWS 
A new Facebook group has been set up for local residents 

to share information. It is called “All about 
Belbroughton” and is run by a parent from the school. It 
is a closed group but access is available to anyone who 

lives in the village or the surrounding areas. 

TUCK SHOP 
The tuck shop will be open after school on a Friday selling 

a selection of sweets and treats! Don’t forget to bring 
some change!! 

 PHONES 
If you were lucky enough to get a new phone from Father 

Christmas this year, please make sure that you tell the 
school office if your number has changed. 

 
Please also be aware that when we call you from school, 

our number will come up as withheld – we will always leave 
a message if is important. 

HOUSE POINTS 
JUPITER- 4732 
NEPTUNE-4790 
EARTH- 4023 
MARS- 4108 

 

A QUICK REMINDER THAT DINNER MONEY NEEDS TO BE PAID BY THE WEDNESDAY PRIOR TO THE 
WEEK THAT YOU ARE ORDERING. THANK YOU 

Thank you for your continued support  
Mrs Clare Bishop 


